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HOT LUNCH

Food
Drive

The annual can food drive is underway from November
14th through November 21st. The homeroom with the
most items will receive a prize. All items will be donated
to a local non-profit organization benefiting members of
our community.

The book fair is back! We will be having a book fair in the
library from Nov 15-21. It will be open in the morning before
1st hour, during lunch and after school until 4:15. If you
made a purchase of $10 or more at the book fair and did
not put your name in for the poster drawing and would like
to, please come to the library to do so.  
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Petoskey Middle School collected 495 cans for the can
drive. Thank you to all who participated!



Club
Hub

Beginning next month, the counselors will be facilitating
a weekly Grief Group for any middle school students who
have experienced the loss of a significant person in their
lives, whether recently or in the past. Please see Mrs.
Kelley or Mrs. Pinney for more information and
permission slips.
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Peer
to
Peer

Attention Peer to Peer students! If you are interested in
ordering a Peer to Peer t-shirt, please see Mrs. Zamarron this
week!

Our next project will be Caramel Apple Dip.   Monday,
November 21 Demonstration and Tuesday, November 22
make the dip.   Both meetings are 3:15-4:00.  The first nine
people to see Mrs. Kurburski and sign up and commit to
attending both meetings will be allowed to participate.   A
great dip to make just before Thanksgiving.  

COOKING
CLUB

Our next meeting will be Thursday, December 1st from 3:15-
4:15 in Mrs. Wagner's room (Room #127). We will be
discussing our plans for holiday activities for the month of
December. Please see Mrs. Yurek, Mrs. Carlson or Mrs. Wagner
with any questions. 

KINDNESSKINDNESSKINDNESS
CREWCREWCREW

Students interested in Science Fair Club, please come get the
NEW sign up sheet with the updated dates. It will be outside
Mrs. Martin's door. All students are welcome. Our first
meeting will be December 1st. 

Ping Pong is on Wednesdays. You don't need to sign up, just
show up! 
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Yearbook Club is cancelled this week.  


